From:

ManstonAirport@pins.gsi.gov.uk

To: Subject: Manston Airport Development Consent Order

Date: 05 July 2019 21:01:00

Dear Sirs/Madam

I write to strongly oppose a 24/7 cargo hub at Manston. I live in a Grade II Listed Georgian House in one of the Conservation Areas of Ramsgate which is directly under the flight path to Manston. I have lived here since 1982 and therefore have witnessed and lived through the three failed attempts to operate a successful airport. During that time I witnessed the extremely low flying aircraft over my house. (We are directly in the flight path). The vibration from the planes was intense and it shook the house and made conversation impossible. We also suffered sleep deprivation from night flights.

There needs to be a ZERO Quota Count (QC) you only need a QC for night flights not day flights.

Sue Shove



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com